
From: City Council
To:
Subject: RE: Orgs Supporting a Ceasefire
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:40:00 AM

 
 
Thank you for reaching out to the City of Sebastopol and providing your input and comments on
matters that fall within the jurisdiction of the City of Sebastopol.  This will confirm receipt of your
email, and that it will be forwarded to the City Council and appropriate City Staff and posted to the
city web site.
Please note that email correspondence with the City of Sebastopol, along with any attachments, may be subject to the California Public
Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

 
From: Christy Lubin  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 7:09 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.gov>; Mary Gourley
<mgourley@cityofsebastopol.gov>
Subject: Orgs Supporting a Ceasefire

 
City of Cotati
Sonoma County Democrats
North Bay Labor Council 
Sonoma County Human Rights Commission
Santa Rosa City Schools
Sebastopol Peacetown
Sebastopol Peace Wall Honorees
 




